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For this review, we feel the church will not exceed traffic counts. The church has about 100-150 

families, but only about 50 regular attenders. Based on this, the traffic counts will not exceed the 

allowed traffic counts. In addition, the main traffic impact is on Sunday mornings where they 

will have (1) church service. Other days, staff will be minimal to 5-10 people. As the church 

grows, we do feel a traffic memo will be needed. Due to this, a formal Traffic Memo has been 

requested but have yet to receive this report. We will send over once received.    

 

 

 

 

 

 


